
Department of Environment  
 
Contact: Mark Boldon, (506) 453-7945 
 

Bulk Plant Licence 
Clean Environment Act 
Regulation 87-97 

Current Fee: $2,000 
Proposed Fee: $2,200 
Effective Date: April 1, 2012 

New Annual Revenue Estimate: $70,400 
 
Change in Annual Revenue:   $6,400 

Comments: This regulatory charge is designed to recover the costs of reviewing application material, 
and the issuance of licences, which may also require staff follow-up with clients to ensure receipt of all 
required material. For some systems, inspections are conducted, and tank test reports are reviewed and 
accepted. The increase in fees is proposed based on increasing costs to deliver the program. 

 


